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New Features 

Required Software Update 

As John Deere continues to develop new technology, StarFire™ Network changes 

were necessary to support the addition of new satellite constellations and additional 

enhancements. This required the introduction of a new signal.  

StarFire™ 3000 and StarFire™ 6000 receivers must be updated to the 20-2 software 

update to continue operating on the new signal. Update all receivers prior to 

February 1, 2021 to avoid any interruption in function.  

StarFire™ iTC receivers will not function on the new signal beginning February 1, 

2021 but will continue to operate in WAAS, EGNOS, or Non-Diff (depending on 

location) until approximately 2026. 

 

Resolved Items 

Direction Change Displayed Incorrectly in Slow Speed Integrated AutoTrac™   

When traveling at slow speeds (below 0.5 kph/0.3 mph) and changing direction, 

direction of travel may not display correctly. This software update reduces the 

minimum speed from 0.5 kph to 0.1 kph for the system to determine correct direction 

of travel and resolve heading issues. 

 

Release Notice 

These are software release notes for the StarFire™ 3000 Receiver. Release Notes 

can be found on www.stellarsupport.com.  Note: Your use of the software is governed 

by the End User License Agreement included with the software.  
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